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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Grace Atherton	 Ewan G

Piotr Nowicki	 Will P

Bobby Franklin	 Sam P

Alesia Bracon	 Esmae S

Megan Morgan	 Jack B

Jayson Hawker	 Hallam J-C

Zerin Sirimsu	 Sam S

Olbrat Kidane	 Poppy J

Romie Turner	 Sophie S

Well, it has certainly been a busy week for everyone here at Wimboldsley this week and our 
pupils have had the opportunity to really show off some of the wonderful skills and talents that 
they have developed over time. Reception children have shared writing with me that has made 
me question if they are actually junior pupils in disguise… Infants have wowed many of us with 
their fluency and confidence in reading appropriate texts and juniors have blown us away with 
their art skills, resilience and pride in their work. Year 1 and some of our staff even finished off 
their week with a residential to Delamere! I’m sure they will all sleep beautifully tonight… and the pupils too!

Reminder: Strike Action  
1st February 2023
Hazel class will be closed on Wednesday 
1st February.
A letter has been sent out to you earlier this 
week with further details regarding this.

On Friday 3rd February 
we will be raising money 
for the NSPCC and 
celebrating all things 

number where we will be dedicating 
parts of our day to lots of fun filled maths 
activities!  We are inviting children to 
come to school wearing something 
number related, in exchange for a £1 
donation per family. 
Be as imaginative as you can! 

DELAMERE
Year 1 had an exciting residential trip to Delamere 
this week, where they have had lots of experiences 
and opportunities to learn outside the classroom 
and ‘sleep over’ with their classmates. Thank you to 
the staff for giving up their time and I am sure that 
all will sleep very well!

Message from Mrs Atkins
I just wanted to thank you all for your kind words 
of support during our recent inspection, it meant 
a great deal to the staff. I’d also like to thank 
our pupils, as usual their behaviour has been 
exemplary and they are just a joy to be with. 
Details of the report will be out shortly.

dates for your diary:
PTA Valentines disco - Tuesday 14th February
A letter has been sent out to you today with all of 
the information regarding this event. 
7th February 2023  - Year 2 residential to 
Burwardsley
15th February 2023 - Year 3 residential to 
Conway



WHAT A WONDERFUL WEEK!


